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East Anglia One North and East Anglia Two Scottish Power developments

From: Carolyn Ridgeon 
Sent: 05 October 2020 14:11
Subject: Fw: Scottish Power intentions
Dear Sir, Madam,

Below are a couple of photographs taken on a beautiful October evening showing the area
where Scottish Power are intending to cover thirty acres with steel and concrete.

They are seeking permission to put a substation on this spot so that they can feed energy
generated by wind farms off the Suffolk coast into the main grid. They call this green
energy as it is produced by natural wind power.

How can this possibly be green energy when vast swathes of the beautiful Suffolk
countryside are to be sacrificed to enable this "green energy" to be utilised.

It is felt that in the years to come and energy is more efficiently produced, decisions to
spoil these areas will be regretted. Please consider very carefully because once this
beautiful scenery is gone it will never be replaced and the government are trying to save
these areas not destroy them.

The energy companies care about two things. Keeping up with demand and how much
money they can make in doing so.

They must be made to come up with better procedures and ruining our countryside and
losing land to grow crops will not and cannot be tolerated.

Please stop this situation now.

mailto:EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk


Yours



Carolyn Ridgeon

Sent from my iPhone




